Bennett Sixth form application process

Internal applicants

Students are invited to attend the Sixth Open evening on the 10th November 2022, places can be booked via a link issued to parents. Students will be given a prospectus pack that will include an application form. Copies of which can also be found on the school website

https://www.bennettmemorial.co.uk/sixth-form/

Students complete a paper application and return it to school no later than the 3rd January 2023. Applications can be emailed to sixthformadmissions@bennett.kent.sch.uk or returned in person to the Sixth Form Centre or the main school office.

External applicants

Students are invited to attend the Sixth Open Evening on 10th November 2022. Details of how to book a place will appear on the homepage of the website. Information on the courses offered at the Bennett Sixth form and the entry requirements can be found in the prospectus packs documents on our website https://www.bennettmemorial.co.uk/sixth-form/

Applications can be made on Kent Choices. You can obtain log in details from your current school. International students or students who are not able to access Kent Choices can make a paper application. Application must be made by the 3rd January 2023.

If you have any questions about applying, courses or life in the Bennett Sixth form then please contact the Sixth form Centre Manager on sixthformadmissions@bennett.kent.sch.uk.